
 

Savitribai Phule Pune University 

Department of Communication and Journalism 

 

PGDMM, PGDJ, PGCPJ Entrance Exams postponed to Friday, July 5 

Candidates who have applied for PGDJ (पदव्युत्तर वतृ्तपत्रववद्या पदववका), PGDMM and PGCPJ 

should note that the Entrance Exam for the three courses will NOT BE conducted on 

Saturday, June 22, 2019 as announced before.  

 

It will be now conducted on Friday, July 5, 2019 at 11.30 am at Department of 

Communication and Journalism, Ranade Institute Building, F C Rd, Deccan 

Gymkhana, Pune 411004.  

Duration of exams will remain the same. 

 

For further information contact 25654069. 


